
SUBMISSION NO® 182

From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Dear S/M

submissions insurance costs
Sunday, 15 January 2012 7:25:09 PM

I am submitting my case in regards to the huge increase in insurance for
units in Cairns.

My wife and I live in a 2 bedroom unit and our insurance increased from
$85.78 every 3 months ($343.12 per year) to $410.65 every 3 months
($1642.6 per year). Our body corporate is

I would appreciate your help in this matter

Kind Regards

Walter Moreno- Neisa and Flor Soto-Rodriguez




